
TOWN OF SAXEVILLE POLICY #10-19-2020 

TOWN GOVERNING MEMBERS MAY ATTEND MEETINGS 

VIA PHONE WITH FULL VOTING RIGHTS. 

 

 

Chairman John vanAmerongen motioned at the start of a 
public hearing held on October 19, 2020 to create a Town Policy 
Allowing Town Governing Members to attend Town meetings via 
any remote means necessary including cell phone, and that 
member would have full voting rights.  Motion was seconded by 
Supervisor Ken Hansen. Upon voice vote, motion passed.   
 


